


davidv2002@msn.com

From: David V <davidv2002@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022 1:16 PM

To: apool@co.hernando.fl.us

Cc: David V; odepablo@hernandocounty.us; mimiller@hernandoconty.us
Subject: Deforestation W/O permit B4 Hearing 7.12.22 H-22-27

Mr. Pool,

There is heavy equipment and deforestation occurring behind my home yesterday 6.23.22 at ~12:30 pm.

Sending next will be pictures reviewed today with Omar at office and Andrew on site, some pics have time and location.
Please back these developers away from my home, the extremely heavy equipment shook my home like a salt shaker
yesterday.

I am concerned for the effect to my driveway and foundation, please do not permit them to be so close and destroy so
much.

The team was prompt, with Andrew to site, directly after | came to the office today, thanks you guys.

| will be resending pictures next so not to block this initial delivery.

Sincerely,

-David Veine
770-335-7423









